
07 June 2024 

Our Ref: FOI 415 

Request 

We received your request on 23 May 2024 for the following information: 

I am writing to request a copy of the current Equality Impact Assessment for the policy 

guiding allocation of temporary accommodation.  

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

Our response 

The Housing Executive is subject to Section 75 of the Northern Ireland Act and the Human Rights Act in relation 

all its policies and functions. This includes our comprehensive approach to Homelessness and households 

placed into temporary accommodation. The Housing Executive’s strategic approach to addressing 

homelessness is outlined in the Homelessness Strategy 2022-27 which was subject to an equality screening 

process which can be found on this link.  

This concludes our response. 

https://www.nihe.gov.uk/getattachment/73313718-aa0e-4aae-b122-6573dcab88c7/Ending-Homelessness-Together-Homelessness-Strategy-2022-27.pdf
https://www.nihe.gov.uk/getattachment/c674990a-3b42-450d-a7c3-337bdea94ccf/Homelessness-Strategy-Equality-Screening.pdf



